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Dear Friends,

Well folks, I'm sorry it has taken so long to get this newsletter off
to you.

My name is Trish Grigg and I maybe the acting Secretary for the group.
At the last meeting on the 21st of May 1989, we had fourteen adults and
five children. Some of which were visitors. The Baniffs Road residents
group sent a representative, Mr. Stan Glowacki. He has decided to join
the Friends group.

The Friends had an informal meeting and discussed a recently published letter in
the Latrobe Valley Express critising the Billy's Creek Proposals. It was also
suggested that members reply to the accusations. It was hoped that the D/CFL's
Yarram Region's reply would be printed in the Latrobe Valley Express on 23rd May.
Note: it was printed on the 26th of May, under letters to the Editor.

A ride on the back of the Rangers truck was much enjoyed by the children although
I am not quite so sure about some of the adults. We went up to Peel's land where
we were shown the boundaries of the Park. There were also a few at temps at plant
identification, some right and some wrong. We walked along a gully and stopped
at the corner of the block, below the dam. After a short break and chat we walked
up the hill to the firebreak and back to the truck. Once again on the back of
the truck to see a recently bull-dosed fire access road along the boundary of
Brewster's Block.

After this it was back to the «car park for the wusual cup of Billy Tea.
It was a pleasure to once again meet Ian and Gail Roche, who dropped in to say
hello and catch up on the gosip.

Good news is the Park has a new Ranger. His name is Mr Rob Howel, so please come
to the next meeting to get to know him.

Our next meeting will be the 18th of June and it will be a working bee and tree
planting day. Meet at the Park car park at 1.30 p.m.

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Special General Meeting - 18/6/89, 1.30 p.m., in the Car park
AGENDA

Minutes of previous meeting

Elect new Secretary

Correspondance In / Oout

New Members

Rangers Report

Billy's Creek - report on public meeting
- report on fund raising
- letters to newspapers
- Access road

Any other Business

Hope to see you at our next meeting,

Trish

P.S. Don't forget for our August meeting, we're going to 'Coolart'.




